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Memo to: Board of Directors 
 
From:  Chuck Etwert 
 
Subject: Program Status Report for January 2017 
 
Date: January 13, 2017 
 
 
Approximately 87% of the $74.2 million of construction, involved in all ten current construction 
bid packages, has been completed thru December.  The amount of work completed during the 
month was $1,015,305.  The total amount of construction completed is $64.5 million.   
 
Similar to last month, there was a brief spike in the elevation of the Mississippi River shortly 
after the last Board meeting.  The river is below the ten foot elevation and is projected to remain 
below the five foot elevation for the next two weeks, which is good news.  
 
At this months’ meeting, the Corps of Engineers will be informing us of their intended submittal 
date for the certification package for the Upper Wood River Levee System in Madison County, 
which includes Mel Price.   
 
I have included in your Board packet, a copy of Amec Foster Wheeler’s Monthly Progress 
Report for January and a recent article from the Belleville News-Democrat regarding the 100-
Year Level of Protection. 
 


